
240 Leigh Farm Road, Suite 415 | Durham, NC 27707 | www.eco-site.com 

Melanie A. Bachman, Esq.  
Executive Director/Staff Attorney 
Connecticut Siting Council  
10 Franklin Square  
New Britain, CT 06051 

June 13, 2019 

RE:  DOCKET NO. 476 - Eco-Site, Inc. and T-Mobile Northeast, LLC application for a Certificate of Environmental Compatibility and 
Public Need for the construction, maintenance, and operation of a telecommunications facility located at 248 Hall Hill Rd, Somers, 
Connecticut. 

Commencement of Construction Notice 

Dear Ms. Bachman:  

In accordance with the Siting Council's February 15, 2018 approval of Docket No. 476 Certificate of Environmental Compatibility and 
Public Need ("Certificate") and its June 8, 2018 Development and Management Plan approval and subsequent approval of the D&M 
minor mod approval dated October 19,2018, this letter will serve as notice that construction of the approved facility did commence 
on or about July 24, 2018.  As of today, the tower site is substantially complete and expected to be operational no later than June 
28, 2019.
The Construction Manager who was responsible for site construction activity is Charlie Moore with Pyramid Network Services, the 
General Contractor contact is Chuck Wing, Heidrea Communications.  Should you have any questions of them, Mr. Moore’s and Mr. 
Wing’s contact information is provided below. 

Charles Moore 
Construction Manager 
Phone: (518) 462-1483 
Mobile: (518) 368-2545 
Fax: (518) 462-1483 
cmoore@pyramidnetworkservices.com 

Chuck Wing 
General Manager 
Heidrea Communications CT, LLC 
7 Thompson Rd. Area #3 East Windsor, CT 06088 
M (978) 836-7053  T (508) 473-1990 |  F (508) 473-1991 
E-mail: cwing@heidrea.com

If you have any questions or need any additional information regarding the proposed construction schedule, please feel 
free to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Rob Sobota, Eco-Site 
Regional Manager, Deployment 
704.622.5252 

Copy to:  Bob Mercer, CT Siting Council 




